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New PSA Chief Negotiator: Limpopo PHSDSBC 

 

The PSA remains committed to the promotion and protection of members’ interests and rights whilst 

ensuring continuity in services. In this regard, the PSA has appointed Ms Patricia Matlhadisa as new 

Chief Negotiator for the Limpopo PHSDSBC, effective from 1 September 2023.  

 

Her contact details are: Tel: (015) 295 0514 / Fax-to-email: 087 234 7721 / Cell: 076 983 9852 / Email 

patricia.matlhadisa@psa.co.za. The immediate PSA supervisor is John Teffo (Tel: (015) 295 0503 / Fax-

to-email: 087 230 6971 / Email: john.teffo@psa.co.za / Cell: 079 513 9856. 

 

Members are advised to refer collective bargaining matters that need to be consulted or negotiated for the 

attention of the PSA’s Chief Negotiator. The PSA will do everything in its power to protect members’ rights 

and promote their interests as practicing service excellence is an important value of the PSA.  

 

Employees who wish to join the PSA can contact Lawrence Muvhango on 082 880 8995 / 

lawrence.muvhango@psa.co.za or Paulina Moloto on 082 880 8957 / paulina.moloto@psa.co.za.  
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